
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 16, 2009 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard 
Secretary, Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 

Re: Docket No. 07-035-94: In the Matter of the Application of PacifiCorp for 
Approval of a Solicitation Process for a Flexible Resource for 2012-2017 Time 
Period, and for Approval of a Significant Energy Resource Decision 

 
Dear Julie: 
 
 Pursuant to the technical conference held November 2, 2009, Rocky Mountain Power 
hereby submits for filing an original and five (5) copies of its Proposed Final Short List 
Development for the All Source Request for Proposals. The attached includes updates to the 
information that was included and proposed in a letter filed with the Public Service Commission 
January 5, 2009.   
 
The Commission staff requested that the Company provide comments as part of the filing on the 
200 megawatt east side power purchase agreement starting in 2012. Currently there is existing 
merchant generation on the east side available for contracting. The Company has been and will 
continue to pursue the 200 megawatt resource on a bilateral basis from existing generation 
resources for a term of less than ten years.  The 200 megawatt resource will remain as a proxy 
resource in the analysis and will not be replaced with the resources from the All Source. Bidders 
in the All Source request for proposal may provide proposal(s) commencing prior to 2014. 
 
 Informal inquiries regarding the foregoing may be addressed to Stacey Kusters at  
(503) 813-5351.   
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel  
 
cc: service list 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 



  

  


